
NATIONAL ELECTRIFICATION ADMINISTRATION 
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03 March 2024 

MEMORANDUM 

TO 

SUBJECT 

Good day. 

ALL ELECTRIC COOPERATIVES 

WESM PARTICIPATION UPDATES 

8AGONG PILIPINAS 

As part of the Management and Consultancy Services Office (MCSO) preparation 
activities for the Philippine Power Industry Forum 2024, we would like to request for 
an update with regards to the status of your on-going WESM participation. 

Kindly include the constraints and/or challenges experienced in the WESM 
implementation. 

We would appreciate receIvIng your updates through e-mail address 
nea_mag@yahoo.com , copy furnished the Regulatory Affairs Office (RAO) through e­
mail address rates.rao@gmail.com not later than March 15, 2024. 

We look forward to your usual cooperation and timely compliance. 

i~ 
ENGR. ERNESTO 0. SILVANO JR. 
Deputy Administrator, Technical Services 

NEA Building, 57 NIA Road, Barangay Pinyahan, 
Government Center, Diliman, Quezon City 1100 
(02)8-929-1909 
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